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COMMENT RECEIVED ATER 12:00PM 

From: Jennifer Tanaka <jletanaka@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 12:50 PM
To: PACS Comments
Cc: GREEN, BRENDA
Subject: Comments for 3/14 Meeting

Dear PACS Commissioners:  

I apologize for the late writing, but I just wanted to reiterate my request that the Park Ranger Report go back to the prior 
format used last year and in prior years that also reported out the types of citations and arrests that are being made in 
our parks. It is difficult for residents to determine whether City Council policies or CMPD administration of those policies 
are effectively managing misbehavior in our parks if we don't know what misbehaviors we are seeing.  

Thank you,  
Jenn Tanaka 
321 Broadway  
Costa Mesa, CA 92627 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to the 
Information Technology Department. 


